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Recently Deceased  

Albert Healy  

Ronan O’Donoghue 

Myra Byrne 

Peter Burke  

Kathleen Coyne  

 

Anniversaries  

Frank Denvir  

Austin Bishop  

Fred Foster  

Frances Coen 

Mary Gargan  

Mary & Daniel Mc Connell  

Patrick Barry  

James Sheehan  

Bridget King  

Kathleen & James Keane  
 

 
WILLINGTON ACTIVE RETIRED  
A.G.M. WILL TAKE PLACE ON 
TUESDAY 14

TH
 JUNE AT 3.45PM 

IN THE PASTORAL CENTRE  
ALL MEMBERS WELCOME  

  

Our Organist & 

Musical Director 

Judit Máté is 

available to give 

private piano lessons to 

beginners  

If you are interested please 

contact Judit at 087 6902220 

Good Luck to all 

who are sitting their 

Junior & Leaving 

Examinations this week. 

Prayer for 

Examinations 

 

Lord, as I prepare 

to sit my exams, 

send your Holy Spirit to guide me. 

Keep me calm. 

Help me do the best I can  

On the day of my exam. 

Give me peace, 

Understanding and wisdom. 

Be with me today  and always. 

Amen  

ANNUAL PILGRIMAGE TO ST. 

COLMCILLE’S WELL 

The annual pilgrimage to St. Colmcille’s Well 

on Ballycullen Road will take place on Sunday, 

June 12th.   There will be an Ecumenical 

Prayer Service at 3.00 pm around the theme of 

CELEBRATING THE GIFTS OF THE 

SPIRIT and the speaker will be Fr. Kieran 

O’Mahony OSA from Orlagh.  As usual there 

will be music, dancing and entertainment after 

the service.  Those coming may like to bring a 

cushion, rug, or folding chair. 

This year we will be honouring the memory of 

Bro. Columba Higgins OSA who died recently 

and who for over four decades cared for the 

well and promoted the annual pilgrimage and 

ecumenical service.   A memorial to him will be 

placed at the well. 

ORLAGH RETREAT CENTRE 

Saturday, June 11, 2011 

You are invited to join us for a 

PENTECOST VIGIL  on Saturday, June 

11th from 7.00pm to 11.00pm in Orlagh 

Retreat Centre.  The Vigil will include 

prayer, scripture reflection and time for 

personal meditation.   There is no charge 

and no advance booking is required.  Just 

come along. 

June 20-24 2011. 

The annual ORLAGH BIBLE WEEK 

takes place from Monday, June 20th 

(10.00 am) to Friday June 24th (2.00pm).  

The theme this year is SOURCES OF 

HOPE, something we all need at this 

time.   The speakers and their topics are 

as follows: 

Carmel McCarthy: Comfort my people: 
resources for hope in 1 and 2 Isaiah 

Seamus O'Connell: Narrating the 
discovery of hope: the Synoptic 
Gospels 

Kieran O'Mahony: The Spirit helps us 
in our weakness: St Paul and the Holy 
Spirit 

€375 (residential), €220 (non-
residential) 

To book, contact Fr. John Byrne OSA, 
Orlagh Retreat Centre, Old Court Road, 
Dublin 16.  Tel (01) 495 8190.  Email 
info@orlagh.ie 

 

 

Congratulations to the 
boys and girls from 
Bishop Galvin School 
who received the 
sacrament of  
Confirmation 
from 
Archbishop Diarmuid Martin 
here this week  Sincere thank to  
their principal Mr Eamonn  
Treacy their  teachers and 
support staff and all who 
helped to prepare the boys and 
girls for Confirmation We wish 
them well as they prepare to 
leave Bishop Galvin and go to 
Secondary School in September  

Our next Family Mass will take 

place here next Sunday 12
th

 June 

at 12pm we  especially invite all 

the  boys and girls who were 

confirmed here this week to come 

and join us for our last Family 

Mass before the Summer Break  

The Medugorje Prayer Group will 

hold their monthly meeting at 8pm 

in the  parish centre next Tuesday 

7th June all are welcome to attend. 

mailto:info@orlagh.ie

